
F. Martin Brown 
6715 South Marksheffel Road 
Colorado Springs, CO 80911

8 January 1976

Dear La-La,

A wonderful package from you arrived a day 
ago. The photograph in the cave at Ghichen is spectabular! 
What a find. I hope to get back to the old stand and see 
it sometime. Those pots are most unusual votive offerings 
for the Mayan area. 1 hope that no one is allowed to dis­
turb the place. You had yourself a lighting problem there, 
didn’t you. If flas only did not obey the laws of physics 
and fade so fast that you can't help over-exposing the 
immediate foreground. You certained got the least of that 
in the depth of the shot you had to light.

Enclosed is my check for the "Temples" to be 
given to my little editor who returns from Yucatan on 
Sunday.

It was great to have you here for a few days 
and wechope tjjiat you will repeat the performance. The 
guest room is yours when ever you can use it.


